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Fair Ministry!  

 

     We are thrilled to report that our 5-Day Clubs 
were a powerful presence all over Southern California. 
Through these clubs, countless children had the op-
portunity to hear the good news of Jesus and experi-
ence His love in a personal way. It is amazing to wit-
ness the impact that these clubs have had on the lives 
of so many young hearts.  

     Our Fair Ministry has been flourishing, reaching 
over 13,000 children this summer. The joy and ex-
citement that radiate from these events are a testa-
ment to the power of God's love and the dedication 
of our team members who work tirelessly to make 
these outreach opportunities possible.  

 

 
LA County Fair 
1,073 people reached and 174 professions of faith!  
 
Orange County Fair 
4,596 people reached and 628 professions of faith!  
 
San Diego County Fair 
2,666 people reached and 754 professions of faith!  
 
California Mid-State Fair 
4,177 people reached and 83 professions of faith!  
 
Ventura County Fair 
698 people reached and 98 professions of faith!  

Christian Youth In Action® 

5-Day Club®
 

 
     As we reflect on the summer months that have just passed, we are filled with gratitude for the in-
credible work that God has done through Child Evangelism Fellowship of Southern California. It has 
been a season of blessings, growth, and transformation. We are reminded of God's faithfulness and 
provision. We are grateful for all the volunteers, supporters, and donors who have made this ministry a 
success. Thank you for your prayers and continued support as we press on in our mission to bring the 
light of Christ to the children of Southern California.  

     Our Christian Youth in Action camp was a tre-
mendous success, with 72 passionate young people in-
volved in sharing the love of Christ with others. These 
resolute individuals poured their hearts into reaching 
out to the community and spreading the message of 
hope and salvation. They taught at 14 different 5-Day 
Club® locations. A total of 158 children were 
reached with the gospel and 17 children made first 
time professions of faith in Jesus! 



 

Camp Good News®! 
 
    We are so thankful that God provided us another beautiful location to hold Camp Good News® this sum-

mer.  Whisper Canyon is an amazing venue.  The kids were immersed in 
God’s beautiful creation all week while learning of His love for them 
and being taught the truth of His Word.  We are grateful for all the 
opportunities God gave us to spiritually impact the lives of children at 
camp this summer.  It is so beneficial for all of us to step away from 
the busy routines of normal life.  A week set apart from distractions 
provides many daily opportunities to seek the Lord and have our minds 
renewed and our lives transformed. 
 
We are praising God for all He did in the lives of all those who partici-
pated.  It was wonderful to see 
our volunteer staff serve these 
kids selflessly throughout both 
sessions.  We had 153 children 
participate in Camp Good 
News this summer.  We were 
thrilled to see 14 of those pro-
fess to put their trust in Jesus 

Christ as their personal Savior.  Many children went home with the 
Holy Spirit in their heart and a brand new Bible in their hand. Nearly 
40 Bibles were given to children who did not own one before arriving at 
camp. 
It was particularly touching when a boy from one of the oldest cabins 

shared how much he enjoyed 
devotion time at camp.  He 
said how much he liked Bible and missions class and how exciting it 
was to learn how God works in   
people’s lives.  Another young man 
shared with his counselor that he 
planned on serving God as a mis-
sionary. 
There were kids at camp searching 
for purpose and meaning while oth-
ers were caring burdens far be-
yond their years.  The thing we 
kept hearing from counselors dur-
ing both of our sessions was how 
spiritually hungry the children 

were.  There were so many reports of incredible devotion times.  Kids were 
asking thought-provoking questions and demonstrating a real desire to know 
God and His Word in a meaningful way.  Nearly 1,500 verses were memorized 
at camp this summer.  Praise the Lord!  
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